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Fwd: Proposed Rules Question

Karen Halvorsen <karen.halwrsen@wyo.gov>
To: Joe Girardin <joe.girardin@wyo.gov>

Hi Joe,
Here's the email | received from Seneca regarding the rules. Thanks for your help.
Karen

Forwarded message
From: Dan Weems <dwesms@@senacaco.com>

Date: Wed, Aug 15, 2012 at 2:46 PM

Subject: Proposed Rules Question

To: "karen.habwrsen@wyo.goy' <karen halwrsen@wyo.gov>

Question referring to the proposed rules amendment Chapter 17

Tue, Aug 21, 2012 at 9:08 AM

FILED
AUG 21 2012

Jim Ruby, Executive Secretary
Environmental Quality Council

Will senice stations that hawe designated Class A, B, C operators be allowed to subcontract A, B operator trained senice techs to

complete the monthly inspections for them?

Dan Weems

Sarvice Manager

Seneca Companies, Inc.

dw sems@senecaco.com
{303} 744-2125 x231 Phone
{303} 744-2457 Fax

WW W senecaco.com

Karen L. Halorsen, P.E.

Storage Tank Program Manager

WY Dept of Environmental Quality/Sdlid & Hazardous Waste Divsion
307-777-7244

karen habworsen@wyo.gov

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28ik=263d798b3d &view =pt&search =inbox&th=13949bae2589¢2a5
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